
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF FLUSHING 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

OF 2024 BOARD OF REVIEW 
 

To the Taxpayers and Property Owners of Flushing 
Township: 

     The Board of Review of said Township will meet 
at the Offices of the Supervisor at 6524 N. Seymour 
Road, Flushing, Michigan for the purpose of 
reviewing Homestead Exemptions and the 
Assessment Roll for clerical errors and mutual 
mistakes of fact on: 

Tuesday, December 10, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. 

Dennis Judson, Assessor 
Charter Township of Flushing 

 


